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HOA Meetings

The next association

meeting will be held

on

Jan. 26, 2010

At

7:00 PM

At

Trabuco Canyon
Water District

Offices

National Children’s Study
The National Children’s Study is com-
ing to Rancho Cielo! This is the largest
long-term children’s environmental
health study ever done in the U.S.. The
HOA Board has agreed to welcome
interviewers from UCI to our commu-
nity, January 7-10, to complete a sur-
vey of randomly selected households in
Rancho Cielo. Questions regarding
involvement can be directed to the
h o u s e h o l d i n t e r v i e w e r ,
www.nationalchildrensstudy.gov or
call the Orange County Vanguard Cen-
ter at (888) 824-4121

Exterior Changes
Before you perform any exterior
changes to your home, you must first
submit an architectural variance request
application to the Board for review
and approval. Changes made without
association approval may not be per-
mitted and will have to be changed.
Please note that the association has
completed the update of the approved
color schemes. If you are planning on
painting the exterior of your home,
please call our manager for more de-
tails on the new color schemes.

Basketball Hoops
We need all residents to put their bas-
ketball hoops away when not in use.
Leaving them in the driveway or on
the street is not approved. This is not
just an aesthetic issue, it is a safety issue
as well. Thank you!

2010 Annual Election
The annual election will be held on Febru-
ary 23, 2010. Within the next few days
you will receive notice of the meeting with
a ballot of candidates running for the
Board. Please be sure to complete and re-
turn your ballot so that we can establish the
necessary quorum. Thank you!

Vehicle Security
We want to remind you of the past ve-
hicle break-in that have occurred in our
community as well as in the surround-
ing communities. Please be sure to
properly secure your vehicles and do
not leave expensive items such as
phones, I-Pods, cameras, lap-tops, etc.
in plain view within your vehicle. Also,
if you do have a break-in or theft, be
sure to call the Sheriff at the non-
emergency number at 949-770-6011.

Resident Parking
As a reminder, all residents are required
to park their vehicles inside their garage
or in their driveway. Residents are not
permitted to park on the street without
association approval and only for cer-
tain reasons. Also, residents are not
permitted to park their vehicles over-
night in the pool area or tennis court
area parking lots. These lots are in-
tended for short term use by those resi-
dents visiting the pool or tennis court
areas.


